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Passed during the 87th Regular Legislative Session, HB 4545 established 
new requirements for supplemental accelerated instruction for students 
who did not perform satisfactorily on a Spring 2022 grade 3-8 STAAR or 
End-of-Course (EOC) assessment.  
 
Coming in Summer 2022, Academy ISD will provide targeted instruction 
to any student who does not meet the passing score on any STAAR 
assessment. Summer accelerated instruction will be Tuesday, May 31- 
Thursday, June 23 from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Summer school will not 
be held on Fridays.  
 
Any hours acquired during summer school will count towards the 
required 30 hours per failed assessment. Any student who does not 
attend summer school will complete the required 30 hours per failed 
assessment during the 2022-2023 school year.  
 
STAAR assessment data will be available to parents the week of May 
23rd. You will be contacted if your child fails an assessment and 
accelerated instruction is required. 
 
For questions regarding HB 4545 Accelerated Instruction, please contact 
your child’s school. 
 
 
 


